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04 August 2023 
 
 
Dear Mark 

JTU Pay Claim for academic year 23/24 

 
Wage increases have not kept pace with inflation and now we continue to face significant 
increases in housing costs, fuel, and heating costs, which impact on the health and well-
being of staff who work in the FE sector. These issues must be taken into consideration 
when assessing and responding to this year’s pay claim. 
 
 
The claim for a pay uplift across all scales this year is to match the inflation 
rate or at least 6.5%, whichever is the higher. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Gareth Lloyd 
On behalf of JTUs 
 
Email/Ebost: glloyd@ucu.org.uk 
 
 
 

 


